
 

 
 

January 24-28, 2014 

 

RATES FOR NON-ALA ORGANIZATIONS 
 

If your organization is interested in meeting in conjunction with the American Library Association in 
January in Philadelphia, it can do so, space permitting.  Please note that meeting space that is 
requested past the November 1st deadline with incur a 50% increase in rate.  Rates are listed 
below:  
 
 

EACH TWO-HOUR (OR LESS) TIME SLOT: 
 
AFFILIATES············································································· $70.00 
After November 1st           $105.00  
   
 
OTHER NON-PROFIT GROUPS···················································· $80.00 
After November 1st          $120.00 
 
 
COMMERCIAL ORGANIZATIONS················································· $200.00 
After November 1st          $300.00 
 
 

 
ALA has control of all meeting space in the conference hotels and we offer this space to you at no 
cost.  These charges are administrative and are also intended to cover partial printing, online scheduler 
and staff costs. 
 
Invoices for meeting space will be processed and mailed approximately one month after the Midwinter 
Meeting.  It is not necessary to send checks in advance.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 

**PLEASE NOTE** 
 

All Meetings that are not cancelled by December 2nd will be charged in full.  
 


